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& Please join us!

Board

Superintendent of Education lan Allison invites you to a

Public Open House

Learn more about the new school, child care and the Midtown Community Hub
at Davisville Junior Public School/Spectrum Alternative Senior School

Tuesday, September 20, 2016
/- 9p.m.at

Hodgson Senior Public School
282 Davisville Avenue (Gymnasium)

Parents and residents of the Davisville/Spectrum community are encouraged to attend
a public open house to receive information about the status of the project and provide
community feedback on the plans and designs for the new school, child care facilities
and the Midtown Community Hub.

Shortly after this public open house, consultants will begin preparing options for the TDSB.
A New School Review Team (NSRT), including representatives from the school and local

community, will be formed to review, comment on and sign off on a preferred option.

Board staff and Trustee Shelley Laskin will be present to listen and answer questions.

If you require an interpreter and/or child minding,
please notify Noreen Sills before September 13,2016
at noreen.sills@tdsb.on.ca or by telephone at (416) 394-2034.
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